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Service Change Notice 19-79 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
1230 PM EDT Thu Sep 12 2019 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Bob Maxson 
         Acting Director 
         National Centers for Environmental Prediction 
 
Subject: Change to Real Time Data Monitoring System Website URL: 
Effective September 12, 2019 
 
On or about Thursday, September 12, 2019, at 800 AM Eastern Daylight 
Time, 1200 Coordinated Universal Time (UTC), the publicly facing Real 
Time Data Monitoring (RTDM) System website URL that is currently hosted 
at: 
https://www.nco.ncep.noaa.gov/pmb/nwprod/realtime/ 
 
will be modified to the following address: 
https://www.nco.ncep.noaa.gov/idsb/nwprod/realtime/ 
 
This change will impact the RTDM home URL and all subordinate website 
URLs. 
 
At that time, the legacy URL: 
https://www.nco.ncep.noaa.gov/pmb/nwprod/realtime/ 
 
will no longer be updated. 
 
All users will need to update their saved URLs accordingly. 
 
For questions regarding this change, contact: 
 
Kelly Kempisty 
NCEP/NCO Operational Monitoring Branch 
College Park, MD 
301-683-1517 
kelly.kempisty@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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